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Dear Patient, 

We are delighted to welcome you to our practice and appreciate the trust that you have placed 
in us by scheduling an evaluation and a consultation. We will make every effort to honor that 
trust by providing the quality of care that you expect and deserve. 

A medical history, past and present, is vitally important for your comprehensive evaluation. 
Please complete and bring the Patient Registration and Health History at the time of your 
scheduled appointment. 

It is also important for you to request all your current x-rays from your dentist’s office. Please 
ask that your bitewings and panoramic be emailed to info@digitaldentistrynm.com. If your 
panoramic does not provide a view of your jaw joints, we will take a new one. 

Your appointment will take approximately one hour. Should you be unable to keep it, please 
notify us at least 24 hours in advance at 505.294.8869 so that we may offer the appointment to 
another patient. We will reschedule your appointment at your convenience. 

Our staff welcomes the opportunity to assist you in every way possible. If you have any 
questions that need to be answered prior to your scheduled appointment, please call or email 
us. We look forward to meeting you and treating your concerns. 

Cordially, 

Dr. Robert Supple 
Dr. Tom Baiamonte 
Dr. Bethany Hann
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